
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   June 08, 2021

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0729-EX-ST-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

Thank you for your inquiry below.

In reply, please note the following:

- BAE Systems believes the coordinates on the pending application are correct.

- The test site is on Joint Base Cape Cod

- The confusion is likely related to the &ldquo;City&rdquo;   

o The entrance to the base (which is located on Connery Avenue) appears to be located within the
town of &ldquo;Bourne, MA&rdquo;

o The coordinates (41-40-4 N.Lat.; 70-30-37 W.Long.) appears to fall within the town of
&ldquo;Mashpee, MA&rdquo;

- Based on the above, can you please let us know:

o Which City you believe should be listed on the application (Bourne, MA or Mashpee, MA)?

o Whether BAE Systems should amend the application to change the City, or whether the
Commission will make the change internally?

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


